
Come to your

RECALL

UNISON AGM

Thursday 2 March 6.30pm

Augustine Church, George IV Bridge

Edinburgh

The AGM of 9 February was short of the 200

members needed to have a legal AGM.Thanks and

apologies to the 120 members who did attend.

We MUST have an AGM if the branch is to

be able to represent you this year.

Without an AGM we cannot...

l Elect your officers for 2017

l Approve the financial statement and consider updates
on issues like Pay,Transformation,Workloads and much

more. Please try to be there on the 2nd.The papers for

9 February still apply and are on the website. For

Creche or Carers Allowance, contact 558 7488 

www.unison-edinburgh.org.uk


